October 13, 1953,

Colonel Robert L. Schulz
Pe Os Box 7?6

Benjanin Franklin Station
Washington, D§ C,

Dear Colonel Schulz:

Mr, Carter asked the writer
to send you the attached editorial, "Correcting
the Record on Taft-Hartley", and to ask you to
eall it to President Eisenhower's attention vhen
you have the opportunity.

Thanking you,

Yours very truly,



